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Chair Herkes and members of the Committee, thank you for the opportunity to

testify on S.B. 2258, S.D. 1.

The Department of Accounting and General Services (DAGS) supports S.B.

2258, S.D. 1.

DAGS recommended that S.B. 2258 be modified to eliminate the identification of

the board members (egs. three wireless carrier representatives and three PSAP

representatives) that are required to constitute a quorum. The bill now sanctions the

simple presence of any six of the eleven board members to constitute a quorum. This is

reasonable.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify on this matter.
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